
 

 

 

 

 

The Sun Bookings Policy 
 

With Autumn well and truly here only tables in the main pub and first floor Gin Library (at weekends) can be 

reserved. The Gin Library is only open for bookings when it is not private hired. Tables can be booked for lunch 

and dinner. We are more than happy to take requests for specific tables but please be aware that they can’t 

always be guaranteed. 

 

Bookings for lunch and dinner are allocated a table for 2 hours and 2.5 hours for tables with six guests or more. 

If you would like to have your table for longer, please do ask us with as much notice as possible and we will try 

our best to accommodate. We are a small pub and ask all customers to let us know as soon as possible if they 

are unable to make their booking. We often have a waiting list and it is great to be able to contact customers on 

our waiting list if we have availability with as much notice as possible. Our online booking system records all no-

shows and late cancellations. 

 

Please be aware that if you are joining us outside there is cover under our stretch tent and limited heaters so 

feel free to dress appropriately, with our great British weather in mind! We will as ever have our fluffy hot water 

bottles and blankets available to help keep you warm if you are braving the garden. 

 

If you are joining us outside and order food please keep in mind that if there is bad weather, we may not have 

space to move your party indoors. Food is currently only served to our heated deck in Spring we will be opening 

up the lower garden for food orders.  

 

Children 

We love welcoming children at The Sun, we have a separate children’s menu and colouring and games to help 

keep them entertained. Please include children in your party number (including young children in highchairs) so 

we make sure to get you a big enough table. We welcome children under 10 years of age up to 7pm and 

children 10 years and older up to 9pm. As The Sun is a bit on the small side we do ask you to fold down 

pushchairs and will need to know if you are bringing a pram with a baby so we can make sure you have 

sufficient space. 

 

Dogs 

We also love welcoming dogs! Please let us know if you are going to bring your furry friends so we make sure to 

give you enough space. Not all our tables have sufficient space for dogs so it always best to let us know in your 

booking comments if you are bringing them with you. Water and dog treats are on us all we ask is for dogs to 

stay off the furniture and on their leads. 

 

Dietary Requirements 

We are able to cater for most dietary requirements and there are vegetarian, vegan, and gluten free options on 

the menu. As all our food is made to order most of our dishes can also be adapted to your diet. Please let us 

know in advance and inform a member of our team on arrival of any dietary requirements or food allergies 

which we will try our best to accommodate. 

 

Parking 

Unfortunately, we do not have a car park and the council’s latest limits to on street parking mean you can only 

park on the streets near The Sun after 1pm. The closest car park is in the village and is a short pleasant walk 

through Grove Park. Please note car park fees vary based on time of day and time of year. 

 


